
 

Proclamation
 

Jewish Heritage Month 
May 2024 

Whereas Jewish Heritage Month is a time to acknowledge and celebrate the valued 
social, economic, political and cultural contributions of Aurora’s Jewish community; 
and, 
 
Whereas it is an opportunity to acknowledge and reflect on the rich history, culture and 
heritage of the Jewish community; and,  
 
Whereas It’s also an opportunity for everyone to learn more about our Jewish 
community while helping to preserve it for future generations; and, 
 
Whereas The Town of Aurora acknowledges the valued contributions that the diverse 
communities of Aurora have made to strengthen our society and contribute to our 
Town.  
 
Therefore be it resolved that, on behalf of the Corporation of the Town of Aurora, I, 
Mayor Tom Mrakas, do hereby proclaim the month of May, 2024 as Jewish Heritage 
Month in the Town of Aurora.  
 
 

 
 
 
Tom Mrakas 
Mayor 
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